
                                                                                    

 
 
 
      
  
          

HOME & HOSPITAL TUITION 
SERVICE 
 
Albright Education Centre 
South Tipton Campus Site 
Alexandra Road 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 7NR  
 
Telephone: 0121 533 5806 
 

10 July 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

On Friday 12th July we will be holding our end of year Prom. This is to say goodbye to our leavers, however, 
the whole school is invited. 
 

The venue is: The King Arthur, 101 Whitehall Road, West Bromwich, B70 0HG.  
 
During the evening there will be food, games and lots of dancing. 
 
Pupils can arrive from 18:30 and the music will finish at 21:30. Transport will not be provided so parents 
will be responsible for bringing their children and picking them up. If parents would like to stay, there is a 
restaurant and bar downstairs.  
 
To give pupil time to get dressed up and ready for the evening, school will finish at 12.45pm on Friday 12th 
July.  
 
It would be lovely for all pupils to attend the prom. In previous years it has been a great way to celebrate 
the children’s success and promotes our family ethos. 
 
To support this exciting event we are asking for a donation towards the ticket. The cost of the ticket is £10 
which you can pay in instalments if required.  
 
If you have any questions please call Mr Downey/ Mrs Hayer. 
 
 

Please complete the attached slip and return to the office by Friday 30th June.  
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Mr S Downey 
Assistant Head teacher 
Albright Education Centre 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Permission Slip –  Prom 
 
I give / do not give permission for my son / daughter to go on the above trip.  
* Please delete as applicable. 
 
I will Pay £10 
Pupil Name ______________________________ Year Group_________ 
 
Signed__________________________________ Date_______________ 


